INVITATION TO CONTRACTORS:


revised November 20, 2012
CALIFORNIA UNIFORM PUBLIC CONSTRUCTION COST ACCOUNTING ACT

The County of Sacramento adopted the California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (CUPCCAA).  This allows the County of Sacramento to informally bid smaller construction and maintenance projects.  Bid information regarding these projects will be sent to the following trade journals/organizations at least ten (10) days prior to the due dates for each project bid:

1. Construction Bid Board (eBidboard)
2. McGraw-Hill Construction Dodge (formerly F. W. Dodge)

3. Reed Construction Data 

4. Contra Costa Builders Exchange 

5. El Dorado Builders Exchange 

6. Merced-Mariposa Builders Exchange 

7. Nevada County Contractor’s Association 

8. Placer County Contractors Association

9. Sacramento Builders Exchange 

10. Solano-Napa Builders Exchange 

11. Stockton Builders Exchange  

If, in addition to the above resources, you would like to have your firm added to a mailing list to receive Notices to Contractors for informally bid projects, please provide the following information:

1. Name and address of the firm

2. Name of contact person

3. Firm’s telephone number (and fax number if available)
4. Contact email address (required)
5. The type of work in which you are interested and currently licensed to do (e.g. earthwork, pipelines, electrical, painting, general building, etc) 

6. Class of California contractor license(s) held by firm

7. Contractor license number(s)

8. Other California State certifications held by firm (e.g. ASB, HAZ, etc)

9. Any Federal, State, DBE certifications

SEND THIS INFORMATION TO:


CUPCCAA Annual List 


Administrative Services Division  


Sacramento County Department of General Services

9660 Ecology Lane

Sacramento, CA  95827
Or email to:  CUPCCAA@saccounty.net
THERE IS NO SUBMITTAL DEADLINE.  NAMES WILL BE ADDED TO THE MAILING LIST AS THEY ARE RECEIVED.  For this invitation, names will be retained on the list through December 31, 2013.  
